

Merry Christmas Family, Friends & Partners:

We are entering in one of the most exciting seasons of the year, the Birth of our Lord Jesus Christ. Not only are we celebrating His birth but knowing that He has resurrected has brought us eternal life. That brings peace to our souls.

We had a wonderful time at the Conference in Tulsa, OK. We went to the "Excelling in the Gifts Conference." The theme was on Revelation Knowledge. The main thing we took away from the conference was the word – Knowledge. When you look at that word the first four letters spell KNOW! If you want more revelation knowledge come to Know God more and more knowledge will come forth in your life.



Good friends of ours (Annita & Larry) at Braum Ice Cream

During this holiday season may you know Him in a deeper way than ever before. If you don't know Him, make it a "quest" to get to KNOW Him.



 \wedge

LaVern receiving the Father's blessing from Dr. Ken Stewart









A group of us went out to eat at Olive Garden







Len & Cathy Mink

Bill & Linda McRay

Phone: 507-281-4035

Kenneth & Lynette Hagin

There were three couples that shared at the Conference: Len & Cathy Mink, Bill & Linda McRay and Ken & Donna Stewart. On Monday we sat in three classes at Rhema Bible Training Center as alumni. We went to Christ the Healer, Scripture Interpretation and Marriage, Family & Ministry. Classes were amazing. We learned a lot. Kenneth & Lynette Hagin did the marriage classes and they were a hoot!

I hope you enjoy the pictures we brought back to share with you all. May you know that we love and appreciate you for all that you do for this ministry. Without your support, we could not go to these missions or conferences to learn more and teach more.

Thank you so very much!

Merry Christmas & Happy New Year!

LaVern & Sandra Burdick



LaVern, Cheryl & Sandy at Golden Corral

Prayer Requests:

- Vision for next year
- Increase partnership
- Divine connections
- Missions out of debt